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Debby Webb/HP-SL/DOH/GB ToBen Cole/HP-SL/DOH/GB 

04/03/2011 11:03 ccRowena Jecock/PH6/DOH/GB@eRo_-- 
bcc 

SubjectRe: TO CLEAR: Re: P000000596061 Request for 
Contribution - Contribution due: 03/03/2011 - public 
apology33B63AB0C6928D388025784900335A90 

Ben, 

This is fine, but I think we should include reference at the beginning to Anne Milton's 
October announcement (rejecting rec 6h). This will tie off the reference in the letter to 
greater 'compensation' and address what has happened since the Aug letter from SofS_ 

Thanks, 
Debby 

Ben Cole/HP-SL/DOH/GB 

Ben Cole/HP-SL/DOH/GB 

04/03/2011 09:22 To Rowena Jecock, Debby Webb 
cc 

Subject TO CLEAR: Re: P000000596061 Request for Contribution 
- Contribution due: 03/03/2011 - public apology-J

DHSC6700516_0001 



Attached to clear is a draft response of this PO case 

P0596061 -Jack Straw.doc 

Thanks 
Ben 

Bilal.Ghafoor@ I GRO-C _._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 

Bilal.Ghafoor@J GRO-C 
To BEN.COLE@L._._._ GRO.-C_._._._.i._._._._._._._. 

01/03/2011 11:53 cc MBBLOODPOLICY@-- _GRO-C 
Subject P000000596061 Request for Contribution - Contribution 

due: 03/03/2011 - public apology 

You have been asked to contribute to case P000000596061. Please return your 
contribution by 03/03/2011. 
Please click one of the links below to open the case. (DH OIS users only) 
View the Case details 
Record My Contribution 

Subject: 
Dear Ben, 

Grateful for a line on requests for a public apology for contaminated blood products. 

Thanks, 

Bilal Ghafoor - RH -;GRO-C 

In accordance with Ministerial preferences, please ensure that your contribution is written 
in plain English and kept as brief as possible, whilst still answering the question raised. The 
tone should be suitably sympathetic for sensitive letters, especially if the Department is not 
able to help. 

If you think you have received this request in error, please inform the sender ASAP. For 
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technical issues please contact Nick Rees ( GRO C _ _ _ _ _) or Katy Dyer ( GRO-c   ). 
Thank you. 

scanOOD8. kif 
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